
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  

 Due to the absence of quorum on 07 April 2021, the schedule for the Pre-

Bid Conference for the “Procurement of Fuel, Lubricants and Other 

Services with a Fuel Card System for DOT Central Office Vehicle” (DOT 

BAC IB No. 2021-003) has been moved to 12 April 2021 at 11:00 A.M.  

 For the guidance and information of all concerned.  

                                                                        OIC-USEC. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 

                                                                          DOT-BAC Chairperson 


